

Kenya Methodist University

P. O. Box 267-60200.Meru. Kenya.Tel:064-3131 276, Mob: 0724-256 162, Email: academic.registrar@kemu.ac.ke Website: www.kemu.ac.ke

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS INTERNAL MEMO

To

.

ALL STUDENTS & STAFF (MAIN CAMPUS & TVET INSTITUTE)

FROM

•

Registrar, Academic Affairs

REF

:

KeMU/RGAA/CST/5/03

DATE

•

20th February, 2025

SUBJECT

SUSPENSION OF CLASSES TO FACILITATE KEMUSA CUP

Reference is made to the above subject matter.

This is to notify you that classes for Full time students will be suspended on Friday, 21st February 2025 from 8:00 a.m. to allow participation in the KeMUSA Cup. This event is aimed at fostering cohesion and teamwork within the University.

The event will be held at the Main Campus-Meru.

Kind Regards

Dr. Lucy Ikiara, PhD.

Registrary Academic Affairs

cc.

Vice Chancellor

DVC (ASA)

DVC (APF)

Director, TVET Institute

Deans

Student Leaders